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City State Zip 
 
RE:  Transportation Heritage Trail – Phase I: Public Listening Session 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
Thank you to all who were able to attend our first public meeting on the Transportation Heritage 
Trail – Phase I project. Our design team received a great deal of valuable insights from the 
attendees.  Those discussions will provide the basis for the project’s “Purpose & Need” 
statement and shape the alternatives that we consider moving forward. 
 
Our second public meeting for this project will be held on Monday, January 8, 2024, at 6:00 PM 
in the Blastos Room located at 480 Marlboro Street (between Keene Ice and the Keene Police 
Department). For those who were not able to attend the first meeting, our engineering 
consultant will give a very brief overview of the project, but the main goal of this meeting is 
review various conceptual alternatives and get public feedback so we can refine them before 
presenting them to the City Council.  Alternatives currently under consideration include: 
 

• Alternative Trail Alignments (Chapman Road, Railroad Corridor, Marlboro Street) 
• Trail Surfacing (asphalt vs. stone dust) 
• Trailhead & Parking Configuration 
• Security Fencing and Screening Options 

 
I hope to see you on the 8th, but if you are not able to attend that event, the presentation 
materials will be made available on the project website after the meeting 
(https://keenenh.gov/thtrail mailto:dlussier@keenenh.gov).  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Donald R. Lussier, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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